
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

                                                                                                                             Monday 4th February 2019. 

Dear parent/carer,  

Your child has enrolled on the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh’s award and should have already started 

working towards their skill, volunteering and physical sections of the award.  

To ensure that your child is fully prepared for the expedition in the summer term he/she must 

attend a training day. The training day will be held in school on Monday 25th March 2019. Pupils are 

expected to be in school at normal time and will meet in the main hall at 8:50am (after normal 

registration). We aim to finish the training day at normal school time. During this training day, pupils 

will cover a range of skills from tents and cooking to map reading.  

If you child does not complete the training he/she will not be able to go on the expeditions. 

Your child must wear suitable own clothes for the day and should bring a coat as some activities will 

be outside.  Please ensure your daughter also brings a packed lunch, as the school canteen will not 

be open.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 0151 733 2709 or lflavin@st-hildas.co.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss L Flavin.  

DofE Manager.  
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